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15 September 2020  
 
Dear Parents 
 
Owing to the rise in COVID-19 cases, I thought it might be helpful to clarify the process parents will need to 
follow when informing the School of your daughter’s positive test result. 
 
During normal School hours (8.00 am to 4.00 pm), please contact Reception, in the usual way, by calling 
0116 270 5338. 
 
Outside of School hours and during the holidays, please email the School on:positive@leicesterhigh.co.uk. 
This email address must only be used to inform the School of a positive test result outside of School hours. 
 
The School will then follow Government guidance and inform Public Health England who will advise us on 
the next appropriate step.  
 
May I also take this opportunity to ask all parents to follow the most recent Government guidance outside of 
School.  This is essential if we are to safeguard our community. It is also crucial that our students remain in 
School for as long as possible.  However, I would like to reassure parents that if we do have to return to 
remote teaching, our education provision will remain robust and of a high quality, which are synonymous 
with Leicester High School. 
 
As you know, the Coronavirus testing facilities are currently facing enormous pressure owing to 
unprecedented levels of demand.  According to Government guidance, you should only access a test if you 
are displaying one or more of the main Coronavirus symptoms.  
 
It is vital that we work together to ensure that we all remain safe and well. Leicester High prides itself on the 
cooperation of our parent body. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Alan Whelpdale  
Headmaster  
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